
Park and Rec Meeting January 13, 2021 
Started at 5:32pm and ended closed at 6:41pm 
 
Attendees: Jim DiMento, John Dunlevy, Anala Guertin and Mike Gentile 
 
- Motion made to pay electric bills, passed unanimously 
- Board asked for an update on the generator 
- Jim DiMento made a presentation to buy, through CPC, land adjacent 
to the East                 Main Street recreational area. The board approved. 
- Erin Duggan had an update on the GYCC 
- The board approved $800 for software and updates to the website for 
the Teen Center.  

 
 


